
My name is Alicia Weaver (Webb) I am writing a proponent testimony for SB22.  

 

I wanted to thank the Chairman, vice chair, ranking member and the honorable members of 

the Ohio Health Oversight and Advisory Committee.  

 

 

I really feel the state of Ohio needs this bill. We have seen over the past year way too much 

government overreach by Governor Dewine. I feel it is super important that we maintain checks 

and balances and I feel SB 22 helps to restore that balance and give a voice to we the people. 

During this past year I have felt that my representatives were limited to expressing my voice to 

our governor and that our governor shut down all communication with not only the people of 

Ohio but its own legislative body. I feel that if Ohio would have had SB22 in the past year we 

could have prevented massive small business closures and unemployment. There could have 

been many alternative ways to address COVID 19 at hand that wouldn’t have created economic 

distress for not only the families of Ohio but the state as a whole. Going forward with the passing 

and support of SB22 I truly feel we can maintain order in addressing future pandemics without 

creating total loss for the people of Ohio.  

 

 

Please vote yes and support SB22  

 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

 

Alicia Weaver  

 


